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THE TELEPHONE  CITY CRYSTAL  

GENERAL MEETING:      (Our 52nd Birthday)  

DATE:   FRIDAY MARCH 18, 2016  TIME:   7:30 PM 

WHERE:  TB COSTAIN/SC. JOHNSON COMMUNITY 

CENTER,  16 MORRELL ST. BRANTFORD, ONT.  

PROGRAM: BEACH GLASSðMary Bonevelle is from Spring Lake, 

Michigan, a town on located on Lake Michigan.  She has been passionate about Great Lakes conservation activi-

ties and Great Lakes history since she was a young girl.  She received her Master of Arts in Composition from 

Eastern Illinois University and now holds jobs in the insurance industry and in professional womenôs 

hockey.  She currently lives in Cambridge, Ontario with her dog Brit, and the pair can be found on almost any 

warm weekend day on the shores of Lake Ontario or Lake Erie collecting sea glass. 

CLUB INFO  

Treasurer:  Please come prepared to pay your 2016 membership fees, $15.00 per single and 

$18.00 per family, cash or cheque is fine.   

Field Trips: See page 3 for a list of fieldtrips in association with the Niagara club. We would 

thank their club for allowing club members to be part of these trips. 

 March Program: ñSea glass, also known as beach glass, is fragments of broken glass that have been naturally 

polished by the currents and contents of oceans and large lakes.  These smoothly rounded pieces of glass wash up 

on the shores of beaches and are collected by sea glass enthusiasts around the world.  Sometimes the fragments 

of glass are from an identifiable original object (for example, when a part of a brand name stamped into the 

glass is still visible).  The glass fragments come in a variety of colors, which have been ranked according to rarity 

by collectorsô groups.  The glass can be made into jewellery or incorporated into other crafts.  

The hobby of collecting sea glass has grown in popularity as it is something that is free, gets people outside, and 

is an activity that many people find relaxing and meditative.  Many collectors of sea glass also begin to collect 

interesting rocks they find on the beach, and many sea glass collectors were originally rock hunters.ò 

 

 Workshop:  Our workshop is open Wednesdays from 1:00 to 4:00 pm  and Sundays from 12-2pm.   

BLMS 2016 Show: Carrie Gage is reminding members to consider cookie, muffin, or donut donations 

for our show. Also Darren would appreciate silent auction lists as soon as possible. 

OUR SHOW THEME IS AGATES AND JASPERS. The club has a number of showcases to 

lend to members for a display at our show. Remember this a club show and mineral or jew-

ellery displays are most welcome. These displays help promote our club and hobby to the 

public. Cases are available at the club workshop on 19 Helen St. or contact an executive 

member for details.  N.B.  THE CLUB NEEDS VOLUNTEERS TO SIGN UP FOR AD-

MISSION TABLE, SILENT AUCTION,  MEMBERSHIP AND MINI NG ADVENTURE.  

CCFMS: Check Website for updatesð http://www.ccfms.ca  

Library :  Thank you to the Gages for looking after the library. 

April 15th Program: Bob OôDonnellðThe Importance of Fossils of Arkona and Thedford  


